
The study aims to investigate whether the COVID-19 pandemic altered people's preferences
regarding government policies on safety, specifically life preservation and mortality risk reduction.
The researchers highlight the principle of consumer sovereignty, which suggests that policymakers
should consider public preferences to enhance welfare.

They discuss how governments perform cost-benefit analyses when implementing policies, assessing
both tangible costs and harder-to-quantify benefits, primarily focusing on saving lives. Additionally,
the study emphasizes various factors influencing preferences, such as self-interest, altruism, and
fairness.

The researchers conducted a survey before the pandemic and again in April 2020, analyzing how
participants weighed considerations like efficiency (saving lives), self-interest (personal benefit), and
equity (fair distribution). Initial findings indicated that efficiency remained the most important factor
for participants, even after the pandemic, with self-interest and equity also being significant.
Remarkably, preferences did not change after experiencing the pandemic, suggesting that evidence
of public preferences is crucial for guiding effective policies without needing continuous
reassessment. This video video stability in preferences can help governments create more informed
and equitable safety policies.
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